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ABSTRACT:  

 

After acquiring final regulatory approvals in the spring of 2011 to decommission the Condit 

Hydroelectric Project, on-the-ground actions were completed and the dam was breached on 

October 26, 2011. Since that period, the former reservoir area and downstream White Salmon 

River has changed dramatically. PacifiCorp is undertaking project removal actions per approved 

management plans and demolition actions have been initiated.   

 

This presentation will summarize the actions taken by PacifiCorp leading up to and including the 

dam breach, current actions, and planned work for the remainder of the project.  

 

 

 

 

 


